
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Seience 

Notice 

Encouraging the concept of peer learning, the college is organising a workshop on Fabric 

Jewellery Making. The workshop aims to provide a platform for peer learning where learners 
can develop their skills and learn from each other. 

27th April, 2023 

The workshop will be held on Tuesday, 2nd May, 2023 at 10.00 a.m.in Block no. 705. Ms. 

Sakshi Kumbhar from class T.Y.B.Com will be the guest speaker. This workshop will 
provide leamers with the basic skills needed to create their own jewellery pieces. From 
designing to crafting, learners will learn everything they need to know to create unique pieces 
that reflect their personal style. 

(UC Principal) 

We encourage all interested students to take advantage of this unique opportunity for peer 
learning and skill development to stay productive and engaged during their summer break. 

Ms. Swiddle D'Cunha 
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